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Dear Parents, 

March is coming to a close, and Spring Break is upon us!  Our Big Blue Fling fundraiser was a 

great success!  On behalf of the faculty, staff, and students, we thank you so much for all you 

have done to make this important event so prosperous for our school.  BBF is our biggest 

fundraiser of the year, and provides many benefits that are not only financial -- it is also a time 

when our community can come together in fellowship.   

We would like to thank all our parents who helped to plan the event, donated and made items 

for the baskets, attended the Fling, and did countless other jobs to pull off this big undertaking.  

It was a beautiful new venue, and we greatly appreciate all our sponsors for supporting our 

school.  A big thank-you to Kathy Arms and Kim Thompson for all their hard work. 

Paula Smith 

Christ the King School Principal 

 
Thank you! 

Premier- Republic Bank 
Dan Cummins Chevrolet 

O'Donnell Family Dentistry 
McBrayer, McGinnis, Leslie,& Kirkland 

Johnstone Supply 
Glenn Automotive 

Hilliard Lyons Bennett-Carius Financial Group 
Berkshire Hathaway deMovellan 

Raising Cane's 
Lift Fitness 

Bluegrass Orthodontics 
Toyota on Nicholasville 

Codell Construction 
Atkinson, Simms, & Kermode 

Whitney Pannell 
Lexington Dermatology 
Dentistry for Children 

Alumni Dental 

 


